
4 STRATEGIC REVIEW OF TOWN CENTRES

The panel considered a report (copies of which had been circulated) by
the Head of Planning, Economic Development and Regeneration
providing an update on the proposed work by the Economic Development
service associated with town centres, town centre management groups
and local partnerships.

It was recommended that the panel:

1. Note the content of the report;

2. Note that town centre managers would carry out a review exercise
between November 2022 and February 2023 to assess the current
economic landscape of town centres;

3. Consider any potential changes to town centre management
groups; and

4. Note that a further report would be brought back to this PDSP in
Spring 2023.

Decision

To note the terms of the report.


